
 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Brenda Kolbe, Director of Communication 

Phone: 574-262-5943, Email: bkolbe@elkhart.k12.in.us 

 

ECS Board of Schools Trustees issues statement about superintendent 

 

May 24, 2018 – Elkhart, IN – Today, Elkhart Community Schools’ Board of School Trustees received 

Superintendent Robert Haworth’s resignation.  

 

Pending board approval, Superintendent Robert Haworth will be accepting a position of superintendent 

with Vigo County School Corporation in order to be nearer to family. Haworth has been with the district 

since June 2012. 

 

“While we wish Dr. Haworth the best in his future endeavors, we will move quickly to find an interim 

superintendent to continue moving forward with the board’s strategic plan,” said Karen Carter, president, 

Board of School Trustees. 

 

“Our focus has been, and will continue to be, what’s best for Elkhart students,” said Carter. 

 

“As we come to the conclusion of the 2017-2018 school year, we are proud to see the hard work of our staff 

and community, in moving toward implementation of the strategic plan,” said Carter. “We have fantastic 

staff at Elkhart Community Schools, as well as great business and community partners, dedicated to 

providing more opportunities for our students.”  
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